
Our last Habit of the 
year is Habit #8. This 
is one that has been 

added recently but it 
is such a great one!  
Habit number 8 is 

Find Your Voice. 
What does that 
mean? In this case, it 

means figure out 
what you love, what 
you are good at, and 

then pursue it! There 

is more to Habit # 8.  
it goes on and adds 
another piece.  Part 

two states…..And 
Help Others Find 

Theirs.  This en-
courages students to 
reach out to others, 

include them in activ-
ities and they may 
inspire others to find 

their own voice.  A 
win-win situation!  

Wait…isn’t that Hab-
it # 4?  Think Win-

Win! See how all the 

Habits of Highly Ef-
fective Kids go hand 
and hand, working 

together to create 
positive life skills?  I 
hope you all continue 

to practice these 8 
Habits this summer 
and throughout your 

lives. 

A Note from Mrs. Hess 

Last Student Day 

The last school day for students will be May 24, 2018.  The secretaries 
will be available in the office through June 8th for any questions or con-
cerns. 
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Bike to School Day 

Fairview Elementary School will be 
participating in Bike to School Day on 

Wednesday, May 9th.   

• All are welcome to bike to school; 
bikes will be stored on our new bike 

racks in front of the school 

• Police escorts from Ben Long 
Center and Main St. UMC parking lots 

• If you don’t live in these areas, but 
want to bike to school, feel free. 

• Parents, we would love to have 
you bike with your kids to school. 

• Pancake breakfast later in the 
morning for students that participated. 

More information will be coming 
home soon! 

 

Minds in Motion  

Parent Night 

May 15, 2018 

6:00 p.m. 

Come to this important par-
ent night if your child 

struggles with any of the 
following:  

* focus * emotions * 
friends * sensory pro-

cessing * anger * handwrit-
ing * ADD or ADHD * 
grades * coordination * 

reading skills * math skills 
* patience * play 



May 29-31, 2018 

May 29 & 31 - 8:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. and May 30 - 8:00 a.m.- 6:00 p.m. 

There will be an informational meeting about this program on Tuesday, May 8, 
2018 from 6 – 7 pm.  at Landis Elementary. 

Any	child	turning	4	years	old	by	August	1,	2018	is	eligible	to	attend	basic	kindergarten.		

Please	call	Emily	Graham	at	574-722-3811,	extension	3230	to	get	your	child	on	the	list	

for	the	2018-2019	school	year.		

School registration will be held 
this summer.  Be watching for 
detailed information regarding 
registration.  Some changes will 
be made and on-line registra-
tion will be available again this 
year.  Parents, if you have a 
child that will be going to Fair-

view next year, you are required 
to register him/her PRIOR to the 
first day of school.   Please call 
the Fairview office at 722-5288 
if you have any questions.  If 
you missed Kindergarten Regis-
tration in April, please come in 

to Fairview to receive your reg-
istration packet.  Please also 
bring your child’s birth certifi-
cate, shot record, proof of resi-
dency, and social security card 
for us to copy. 
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Basic Kindergarten Round-up at Fairview 

Elementary Registration/On-line 

 

 

Field Day Guidelines 

On May 22, 2018, Fairview will be holding their annual field day which will be college-themed. This 
is a fun-filled day that our students look forward to.  It is our desire that each and every child partici-
pate.  However, students who have excessive inappropriate behavior will not be allowed to participate.  
We will use a “three strikes and you’re out” system.  If a student is sent to the office for a serious 
behavior offense (as determined by the administration), that student will be charged with a strike.  The 
office will keep track of the strikes and update teachers on a regular basis.  Please contact your child’s 
teacher if you have questions.  If a child receives a full day of in-school suspension or any out-of-
school suspension (as assigned by the office), they will automatically be removed from participating 
in field day.   

If students are behind in getting their work completed and turned in, this poor choice may result in the 
loss of field day participation.  Students will be given an opportunity to work on incomplete work in 
the Media Center and once the work is completed to the best of their ability, they will be allowed to 
join the field day festivities.  Please discuss these guidelines with your child.  If you think that your 
child may be behind and may lose field day, please contact your child’s teacher.  Your child should be 
very aware if they have incomplete work, so it should be no surprise, should they find them-
selves sitting in the Media Center on field day.   
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Fairview Elementary Leader of the Week 

Fairview Leaders of the Week  Mrs. Kozubik, Art  Ms. Baer, Library 

Kristian Peterson    Marilyn Macias-Esparza Kaytlyn Abbott 

Alexa Sanchez-Agreda   Giselle Hernandez  Thomas Ehase 

Marilyn Macias-Esparza   Jeweliah Kidd-Valles  Layla Lawhead 

Josh Anderson     Haven Malone   Carl Knipe 

Roberto Juan-Sebastian   Dana Gutierrez  Michael Francisco-Sanchez 

 

Mrs. Kurihara, Music  Mr. Reed/Mrs. Kuhn, P.E. 

Aaden Dieter    Lily Clem 

Robert Justice    Caleb Bricknell 

Yahir Hernandez   Cael Ash 

Adan Caal Pacheco   Jeweliah Kidd-Valles 

Noah Anderson   Elliot Bricknell 

FAIRVIEW  
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 
846 S Cicott Street 

Logansport, IN 46947 
 

Phone: (574) 722-5288 
Fax: (574) 753-6318 

 

Building a cooperative link between 
home and school, with high  

expectations,  
to enlighten, excite,  

Library News    
It’s so hard to believe it’s May.  My second year in the library has flown by!  Several students are working 
hard on their fourth nine weeks AR points.  There is a special prize waiting for the last week of school.  The 
two students with the most AR points in their class will be on a team playing kickball against the teachers.  
Two students from each third, fourth, and fifth grade class will be playing against 3-5 teachers and myself.  
Two students from kindergarten, first, and second will make up a team to play against K-2 teachers.  Every-
one else will get to watch, cheer, and keep score for us.  We assume it won’t be snowing by then, but you 
never know. Snow or Sun, it will be an entertaining day for sure!  I want to say a special congratulations to 
the Battle of the Books team who worked hard and made Fairview proud on April 11th while competing at the 
public library.  Although we didn’t walk away with the first place trophy, we did receive medals for our hard 
work and we read six amazing books!  Find a member of the team and ask them which one was their favorite.  
My favorite was Ms. Bixby’s Last Day.   

As summer approaches and schedules fill up with games, practices, vacations, and more I encourage you to 
find time to visit the Cass County Public Library for their summer reading program.  Anyone in education 
will tell you how important it is to keep your child reading over the summer.  The library makes it fun and 

allows your children to earn prizes for reading.  
Even if you can’t make it there every week, do 
your best to visit when you can.  You will see 
what a difference it makes when school starts next 
year.  Visit logan.lib.in.us for more information 
about the summer reading program and look for 
notes to come home with your child.  Happy read-
ing! “I do believe something very magical can 
happen when you read a good book.” -  J.K. Rowl-
ing author of Harry Potter 


